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Close Paul 

From: Grocott, David i ................................. CocJe-A ................................. i 

Sent: 23 July 2010 11:45 

To: Close Paul 

Subject: RE: Operation Rochester progress 

Mr Close, 

Thanks for the update. I will make the 9th August. If you are able to confirm the location 
given that you are now in new premises that would assist. 

I look forward to reading yours and Counsel’s findings in advance. 

Regards 

Dave Grocott : ..................................................................................................................................................... 

e Cod A 
a 

From: i .............................................................. -Co-de-A .............................................................. ] 
t ............................................................................................................................................ ; 

Sent= 22 July 2010 17:43 
To: Grocott, David 
Cc’ Clements Simon;i ........... ~o-d’e-Z .......... ] 
Subject: RE: Operation Rochester progress 

Dear DCI Grocott 

I am sorry for the time taken in getting back to you. I now have the last tranche of material from counsel and 
have been working on it but sadly not as exclusively as I had hoped. 

A further meeting with you would be most useful in trying to resolve finally how best to bring this saga to an 
end. 

It would be apposite for Simon to attend. However his first available date is 9 August 2010 at 2.30pm [with a 
back up date of 12 August]. I hope this is not too inconvenient for you. Sadly I think we have both been in the 
’same boat’ lately. 

If either date is convenient then please let me know and I will make the necessary arrangements. I will in the 
meantime write to you with the detailed findings. 

I await hearing from you. 

Kind Regards, 

Paul Close 

06/08/2010 


